
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 Yours sincerely 

Wicklea Academy 

Newsletter No.11 

Date: 10th May 2018 

 Telephone 01179030480 

 Email:  info@wickleaacademy.com  

Living and Learning Together 

Dear Mothers, Fathers, Carers and Local Residents 

 Website:  www.wickleaacademy.com  

Yours sincerely 

Dates for your diary: 
Mon 14th May – SATs Week Begins  
Sun 20th May – Friends of Wicklea Car Boot (10am – 
12pm) 
Weds 23rd May: Year 4 trip to Carymoor 
Fri 25th May: End of Term 5 
Mon 4th June: Inset Day 
Tues 5th June: Start of Term 6 
Tues 26th June: Year 3 & 4 Sports Day (9.15am Start) 
Thurs 28th June: Year 5 & 6 Sports Day (9.15am Start) 
 
 

Father’s Day Lunches: 
This year’s Father’s Day Lunches will be held on 
Monday 11th June for years 3 & 4 and Wednesday 13th 
June for years 5 & 6 (and younger siblings). Further 
details regarding the menu and payment to follow. 

 

Good Luck: 
To our Year 6 children who will be taking their SATs next 
week. They have been working extremely hard to 
prepare and we are very proud of their effort and 
attitude to learning. Have a restful weekend. 
 

Decorated Egg Competition: 
Thank you so much if you entered this year’s 
competition, we had lots of fantatsic entries.  
Congratulations to the following winners and runners 
up: 
 
Year 6: 
Winner - Jonty (Eggstraterestrials) 
RU - Finley (Skiing Olympics) 
 
Year 5: 
Winner - Bella (Strictly) 
RU - Lola (Dancing on Ice) 
 
Year 4:   
Winner - Tiegan (Eggtastic sweet shop) 
RU - Daisy (Egghogs) 
 
Year 3: 
Winner - Matilda (BFE) 
RU - Ava (Dumbo) 
 

Book Amnesty Donations: 

Well done to everyone who has donated so far for the 
Book Amnesty. We have had well over 400 books 
donated and are not yet finished! There are still 3 weeks 
to look under your bed, in the attic and on your 
bookshelves for books you no longer need.  

 
 

Sun Safe: 
Now the weather is getting warmer, please can we ask 
that children bring a named water bottle and sun hat 
into school with them each day. Can we also ask that 
sun cream is applied before the children start school, 
especially on the hotter days. 

 

Friends of Wicklea: 
Thank you to the Friends for the various fund raising 
activities currently taking place. The ‘change challenge’ 
has started well, with Yew class taking an early lead! 
Please make a date in your diary for Sunday 20th May for 
the first ever Friends Car Boot to take place on the 
school grounds.   
 
 

Matthew Morgan (Head of School) 

Father’s Day Lunches: 
This year’s Father’s Day Lunches will be held on Monday 
11th June for years 3 & 4 and Wednesday 13th June for 
years 5 & 6 (and younger siblings). Further details 
regarding the menu and payment to follow. 
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